MINUTES PARK & RECREATION SUBCOMMITTEE December 13, 2004

MEMBERS PRESENT: Ida Fast Wolf, Tim Henderson, Van Lindquist, Robert Schlotman, Bob

Scull, Crystal Thompson, Sheri Zimmer

STAFF PRESENT: Jerry Cole, Marcia Elkins, Keith Johnson, Rod Johnson, Sharlene

Mitchell, Jim Shaw, Lon VanDeusen

The Parks & Recreation Subcommittee unanimously recommended that the Parks & Recreation Advisory Board request City Council approval to submit the Fairgrounds Bike Path Improvement Project for consideration as a TEA-21 grant application.